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The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Entra ASA (the "Company") refers to the announcement made by Castellum

Aktiebolag ("Castellum") on 13 February 2025 regarding the substantial shareholding disclosure and mandatory offer

obligation. The Board further refers to the press release from Fastighets Balder AB (“Balder”) on 13 February 2025

recognising the offer but stating that it will keep its shareholding and does not intend to make a counteroffer.

The Board appreciates the continued interest in the shares of the Company and refers to the offer document, when

approved by the Oslo Stock Exchange, for the terms, including the price per share, of the mandatory offer and the offer

period.

This is not a statement pursuant to the Norwegian Securities Trading Act section 6-16. A statement will be published at the

latest one week before expiry of the offer period.

The shareholders are advised to refrain from taking any action in respect of their shares in the Company which may be

prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

For further comments, contact;

Ottar Ertzeid, Chair of the Board of Directors, + 47 915 14 556, ottar.ertzeid@online.no

Sonja Horn, CEO, +47 905 68 456, sh@entra.no

Ole Anton Gulsvik, CFO, +47 995 68 520, oag@entra.no

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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